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Are You Prepared for the New FLSA Exemption Rules?

Event

Greater Haralson Chamber 

Wayne Davis Community Room 

70 Murphy Campus Blvd., Waco, GA 30182

9.14.16 

Matthew Simpson and Bert Brannen will be guest speakers at the Greater Haralson Chamber of

Commerce Employers Round Table discussion on upcoming changes to the FLSA. This will take

place on September 14 at the Greater Haralson Chamber. They will discuss the federal Fair Labor

Standards Act exemption changes and challenges, including:

The new salary threshold of approximately $47,476 per year

The new "highly-compensated" employee threshold

Where to begin evaluating the impact of these changes

Other exemptions that might apply

Converting to non-exempt status

Alternative pay structures to consider

Click here for more event information.
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